
 

May 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
   
We are pleased to inform you that all Year 10 students will have the 

opportunity to attend a College Taster Day on Wednesday 18th 

June 2025 at Havant and South Downs College.  
 
This event will provide students with a valuable insight into college 
life and allow them to experience a variety of courses and subjects 
they may wish to pursue in the future.  Each student was responsible 
for selecting the college campus that they would like to attend, as 

well as the sessions that they will be participating in. They have 
completed this with their tutors. If your child is yet to select their 
college or their sessions, please let me know and I will collect their 
choices. 
 

Students are required to make their own way to and from the 

college and must arrive at their chosen campus by 9:30am to meet 

with staff. The day will conclude at 14:00pm, after which students 
will be dismissed to make their own way home. Please could you 
ensure that any students taking part in a dance class bring 

dancewear and those taking part in a sports taster should wear 
sports clothing/footwear. 
 

Further details regarding the day’s schedule, dress code, and any 
additional requirements will be shared closer to the date. We 
believe this is a worthwhile and enriching experience for all students 
as they begin to consider their post-16 options.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school.  I can be reached through Class Charts, 
t.penlington@pcs.hants.sch.uk or by phoning into reception.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mr Penlington   
Head of Year 10  
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